3rd Annual Paul Gilligan Memorial Road Race
Hosted by the Harvard Recreation Department
Sunday , April 27th, 2008 @ 10:00 am
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The Race will take place along the Charles River.  This 3.2 mile race will begin and end at the Newell Boat House.  The route will take runners and walkers over the Larz Anderson bridge to the Eliot St. bridge runner will loop the course twice.
There is no entry fee for this race although

 donations will be accepted the day of the race.

All donations will go towards:

The Paul Gilligan Scholarship Fund.
Registration Form

Name ________________________

Email _________________________

Phone_________________________

Harvard Affiliation________________

· All entrants will receive an email confirmation of their registration.

· All entrants will receive a bib number on the morning of the race.

· Packet pick up begins at 8:45 am at the Newell Boat House
     On-line registration is also available.

Please visit  www.gocrimson.com and click on the recreation tab.
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Please mail the registration form to : 
Harvard Recreation
Attention: Shaun Harrington
Malkin Athletic Center

39 Holyoke Street

Cambridge, MA 02138
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